Public Administration Committee

From:

Astrid Coleman

Sent:

Monday, 24 March 2014 7:24 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

YES to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I support shooting of feral animals and pest natives in WA. In a coordinated effort from trained shooters with GPS facilities and proper wash down in die back area's we should produce an ideal environment for our native flora and fauna to achieve a far better chance of survival and in the long term build their numbers up. Our ECO systems would then fall back into balance. I do not believe we should use dogs to hunt and kill as they can maim and leave the animals in a a bad way to die in an undesirable way. A swift humane shot that euthanases immediately with not suffering is ideal.

Sincerely,

Astrid Coleman